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Dr. Dan Parke <dparke 1966@gmail.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 11:04 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex

David Stawick, Secretary
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
1155 21st Street, N.W.,
Washington, DC 20581

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Mr. Secretary,

I am opposed to the proposed change in leverage regulations. I believe that America is about choice and
that individual choice is a fundamental principle of our democracy. Traders should have the ability to
choose the appropriate amount of leverage based on their own tolerance for risk. Please allow the
leverage rules to remain the same as they are now.

Sincerely,

Daniel Parke


